Friends of Chaville Society
Subscriptions 2017-18 
The subscriptions for 2017-18 are due by 31st March.
Please would you send your subscription - £5.00 per family, or £10.00 per organisation –
to our Treasurer, Keith Martin.
Cheques should be made payable to ‘Friends of Chaville Society’

Subscriptions 2017-18  Please send your cheque to
Keith Martin, Friends of Chaville Society, 
148 Friern Park, London, N12 9LU
If you have any questions, please call me (Penny)

Tel

020 8440 9096
Email

thetelfers@btinternet.com

Name


__________________________________

Address

__________________________________

 

__________________________________
Telephone

__________________________________
Email address
__________________________________
Please ensure you provide an email address if you have one, since that will help keep our costs down when sending out newsletters. Please also indicate if the email address has changed from an earlier one.

Amount enclosed 

· £5    
family




□

· £10    organisation




□
Please indicate if you are interested in

· Going to Chaville




□
· Hosting a French guest



□

· Youth exchanges




□
Thank you for your prompt response.

